
 

RE- Our new topic is ‘Beginnings’ 
Please bring in a baby photo, if one is available, to put on our display.  

These will be returned in a few weeks.  

Maths- Our new topic is ‘Place Value’  
Our focus for this unit will include reading and writing numbers to 100, 

representing numbers and comparing and ordering numbers. 

English- Our new topic is ‘Non-chronological reports’  
We will be learning how to write a non-chronological report based on 
Somalian animals to link with our ‘Let’s explore the world’ topic. 

Reading 
Read to an adult every day for 10 minutes and use the reading record to 
record any comments.  

Spellings – ay/a-e 
play         spray         tray           crayon       stray 

made    same     game      snake      amaze   

 

Topic- Launch of our new topic ‘Let’s Explore the World’ 
Our new topic focuses on atlases, maps and cardinal compass points. 

Children learn about the characteristics of the four countries of the 

United Kingdom and find out why there are hot, temperate and cold 
places around the world. They also compare England to Somalia. Children 

carry out fieldwork, collecting primary data in their locality to answer 
geographical questions. Please find a separate homework sheet for topic. 
 

Additional Information 
• P.E will be on a Wednesday 

• Our new science topic is living things and their habitats and our new DT 

topic is Remarkable Recipes  

• Reading books may be changed when required – please complete reading 

records. Books will be assigned to match alongside the phonics scheme and 

phase your child is on  

• Homework will be sent out on Fridays, to be returned the following Wednesday 

(in time for marking) 

• Spelling tests will be on Fridays, spellings and homework are available on 

the class page via the school website   

• On a final note – please can we have nominations for our class 

charity this year 😊  

 

We are all looking forward to a very exciting year, full of learning and 

fun ☺ 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Heath 

Homework  

Friday 9th September 2022 

Word of the Week: Encounter  

 

 


